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INFORMATION RELEASE

Drugs and Firearms Seized in Search Warrant April 6, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

After an extensive investigation, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Cal-MMET
(California Multi-Jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team) and Sol-NET
(Solano Narcotics Enforcement Team) executed a search warrant in the 1100 block of
Benicia Road, in the unincorporated area of Vallejo. Elvis Hernandez a 32-year old
resident of Vallejo was contacted on a traffic stop on Rollingwood Drive near Benicia
Road. Hernandez was detained at the scene of the traffic stop by Sheriff’s patrol deputies
who were operating off a search warrant the Solano County Sheriff’s Office held for Mr.
Hernandez, his residence, and his vehicle. Members of Cal-MMET (California Multi-
jurisdictional Methamphetamine Enforcement Team) and Sol-NET (Solano County
Narcotic’s Enforcement Team) also executed a search warrant at Hernandez’s residence.
During the course of the search warrant service, deputies contacted two parolees at the
residence. Jade Perry, 42-year old resident of Richmond, and Dominique Sumibcay, 32-
year old resident of American Canyon were wanted by the California Department of
Corrections. Detectives located over two ounces of methamphetamine inside the
residence worth an estimated street value of $2,600 - $3000. They also seized evidence
of sales, which included packaging materials, pay and owe sheets, and scales.
Additionally, detectives located a loaded .38 caliber handgun and seized over $5700 in
cash, believed to be proceeds from illicit sales of methamphetamine. Hernandez was
booked into the Solano County Jail on charges including sales of methamphetamine, and
a convicted felon in possession of a firearm. His bail is set at $20,000. Sumibcay and
Perry were both booked in the Solano County Jail for parole violations, and are being
held without bail.
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